OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE
NOTICE March 26, 2025

TO: All Department Personnel
FROM: Chief of Police

SUBJECT: DEPARTMENT TRAFFIC COORDINATOR NOTICE, TRANSITION PLAN TO
RESUME PARKING ENFORCEMENT, OCTOBER 14, 2020 — RESCINDED;
AND, OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE NOTICE, UPDATE ON
ENFORCEMENT OF VARIOUS CALIFORNIA VEHICLE CODE AND LOS
ANGELES MUNICIPAL CODE SECTIONS, MARCH 27, 2020 —- RESCINDED

The purpose of this Notice is to rescind the Department Traffic Coordinator Notice titled,
Transition Plan to Resume Parking Enforcement, dated October 14, 2020, and the Office of the
Chief of Police Notice titled, Update on Enforcement of Various California Vehicle Code and
Los Angeles Municipal Code Sections, dated March 27, 2020. Both Notices were in effect
during the COVID-19 pandemic and are no longer valid post-pandemic.

Department personnel are instructed to refer to the Office of the Chief of Police Notice titled
Advance Pre-impoundment Notice Requirement for Illegally Parked Vehicles; and, Community
Caretaking Doctrine and Invalid License Vehicle Impound Procedure — Reminder, dated
December 7, 2022, when considering enforcement of California Vehicle Code and Los Angeles
Municipal Code (LAMC) Sections.

For any enforcement guidelines regarding LAMC Section 56.11, Department personnel should
refer to the Office of the Chief of Police Notice titled Enforcement Guidelines for Los Angeles
Municipal Code (LAMC) Section 56.11 (As Amended) — Storage of Personal Property, dated
November 22, 2022.

Please direct questions regarding this notice to Sergeant IT Adrianna Gonzalez, Office of
Operations, Department Homeless Coordinator’s Office, at (213) 486-6633.
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